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The article explores the recent UK Supreme Court ruling that Uber drivers are classed as workers, 
not self-employed. This final judgment will have enormous consequences for all those involved in the 
gig economy – from employers to workers across the UK, and potentially globally. The article further 
provides tips for how employers can review terms of engagement and how to mitigate risks going 
forward.
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